
 

Trevor Alexander 
41 S. High Street, Suite 2600 

Columbus, OH 43215 
Direct Dial:  614.223.9363 

Fax:  614.223.9330 
talexander@beneschlaw.com 

 

  
20573324 

November 9, 2022 
 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Northeast Ohio Natural Gas Corp. for Authority to 

Abandon Service to One Premise in Lake County, Ohio, Case No. 21-0107-GA-ABN  

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 On February 11, 2021, Northeast Ohio Natural Gas Corp. (“NEO”) filed an application to 
abandon service to one premise located at 8667 East Ave., Mentor, OH 44060 (“Application”).  
Service to the premise was provided through a pipeline that was no longer economically feasible 
for NEO to operate.   

This premise now receives natural gas service from NEO via a different mainline and 
service line, and there are no longer any customers being served on this pipeline.  As such, NEO 
respectfully requests that the Application be granted.    

  

Very truly yours, 

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER, 
COPLAN & ARONOFF LLP 

Trevor Alexander 

Trevor Alexander 
            Counsel for Northeast Ohio Natural Gas Corp. 
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